
  
 
 
 

 
 
Date: 17th December 2024 
 
 
To 
Listing Compliance Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd, 
Exchange Plaza, C-1 Block G 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E),   
MUMBAI – 400 051 
 
Scrip Symbol: AHLADA 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub:  Clarification on Financial Results – Reg. 
 
With reference to your e-mail received on 13.12.2024, for clarification sought on 
financial Results submitted on 14.11.2024 regarding the Segment details. 
 
In this connection we hereby confirm that the Company operates in only one segment, 
namely steel products, and hence segment information is not applicable to our Company. 
 
Kindly take the information on records. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Ahlada Engineers Limited 
 
 
 
 
 
______________________ 
P. Kodanda Rami Reddy 
Company Secretary 
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